
   

 

 

Special release - Invitation to join the Virtual 
 

World Cold Chain Symposium 2021  

 

 
 

Sponsors Announce Program for the  
 

Virtual World Cold Chain Symposium 

 
 

 
 
The Global Food Cold Chain Council (GFCCC) and the UN Environment Programme (UNEP) 
OzonAction announce the speakers for the virtual 2021 World Cold Chain Symposium. 
 
The Symposium theme “Promoting Sustainable Cold Chain: From Data to Action” will take 
place on Tuesday, 14 September 2021 from 9 to 11 AM EST. 
 
The program will be broken into two sessions, the first focused on the Global Outlook for 
Building a Sustainable Cold Chain, and the second highlighting Sustainable Cold Chain 
Technology and Initiatives. 
 
WCCS sponsors are very pleased to announce the following experts who will be 
participating and sharing their knowledge. These speakers are at the very forefront of 
innovation, working towards a sustainable cold chain: 



 

 
 

 
Further Information and Registration can be found at the Symposium 

website: wccs.foodcoldchain.org 
 
 

Feel free to share through your networks, and to anyone who might be interested. 
 
 
UNEP is an Implementing Agency of the Multilateral Fund of the Montreal Protocol on 
Substances that Deplete the Ozone Layer. OzonAction's goal is to enable developing 
countries to meet and sustain their compliance obligations under the treaty. 
 
GFCCC is an independent not-for-profit industry organization that seeks to simultaneously 
reduce food waste, and related greenhouse gas emissions in the processing, 
transportation, storage, and retail display of cold food by expanding and improving access 
to energy efficient low-global warming potential technology.  
 
 
Contact:  
GFCCC Kevin Fay   / UNEP OzonAction Jim Curlin 
 
 
 

https://wccs.foodcoldchain.org/
mailto:fay@foodcoldchain.org?subject=WCCS%202021
mailto:unep-ozonaction@un.org?subject=WCCS-2021


 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: 

The United Nations Environment (UNEP), Law Division, OzonAction provides OzoNews as a free 

service for internal, non-commercial use by members of the Montreal Protocol community. Since 

its inception in January 2000, the goal of OzoNews is to provide current news relating to ozone 

depletion and the implementation of the Montreal Protocol, to stimulate discussion and 

promote cooperation in support of compliance with the Montreal Protocol. With the exception 



 

of items written by UNEP and occasional contributions solicited from other organizations, the 

news is sourced from on-line newspapers, journals, and websites. 

 

The views expressed in articles written by external authors are solely the viewpoints of those 

authors and do not represent the policy or viewpoint of UNEP. While UNEP strives to avoid 

inclusion of misleading or inaccurate information, it is ultimately the responsibility of the reader 

to evaluate the accuracy of any news article in OzoNews. The citing of commercial technologies, 

products or services does not constitute endorsement of those items by UNEP. 

 

If you have questions or comments regarding any news item, please contact directly the source 

indicated at the bottom of each article. 

 

Prepared by: Samira Korban-de Gobert 

 

If you wish to submit articles, invite new subscribers, please contact: 

Samira Korban-de Gobert, samira.degobert@un.org 
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